
 

Special Town Board Meeting 

There will be a Special Town Board Meeting, Friday, January 13, 2023 at 2:30 PM in the Town Hall 

Auditorium, regarding a withdrawal from the Coordinated Assessment Program with the State of New 

York, to share Van Buren’s Assessor, and to enter into an intermunicipal agreement with the Town of 

Van Buren to share their Assessor. 

Dated: January 11, 2023 


